
Fall Southeastern Sectional Meeting of the American Mathematical 
Society, October 13 -15, at USA

The Department of Mathematics and Statistics will be hosting the Fall 
Southeastern Sectional Meeting of the American Mathematical Society 
(https://www.ams.org/meetings/sectional/2311_other.html).  We are 
expecting more than 400 research mathematicians to come to the 
campus of the University of South Alabama. The conference will start 
on Friday, October 13, at 2 PM, and last until Sunday, October 15, 
noon. There are 21 parallel sessions of research talks and three invited 
addresses, all housed in Shelby Hall and the Mitchell College of 
Business. USA last hosted this conference in the nineteen eighties. 
Hosting a sectional meeting is a great opportunity for the University of 
South Alabama to present itself to the mathematical community and 
showcase its beautiful campus and academic programs.

The American Mathematical Society (AMS) is the professional society 
for mathematicians in the US. It has about 30,000 individual and 570 
institutional members. It hosts the annual Joint Mathematical 
Meeting, typically attended by several thousand participants, and  8 
Sectional Meetings per year. Two of these are in the Southeastern 
Section, comprised of those states south of Maryland from the East 
Coast to the Mississippi River and beyond, including Arkansas and 
Louisiana. Generally, there is one meeting in the spring and one in the 
fall.

As part of the program the Department of Mathematics and Statistics 
will host a reception on Saturday, October 14, from 6 PM until 7:30 
PM, in the Globe Grand Lobby of the Mitchell Center. 
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